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Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force 
mandate renewed 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Onerahtókha/April 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that 
Chief & Council have officially renewed that Mandate for the 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force (“the Task Force”) for an 
additional thirty (30) days. This action was taken at today’s 
duly-convened Council meeting and was passed by 
consensus. 
  
The Task Force had been given the full and necessary 
authority to mitigate all impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on 
March 16, 2020. The extended Mandate will remain in effect 
until May 16th and is subject to further extension, if necessary. 
  
Additionally, a complimentary Mohawk Council Executive 
Directive was passed today to establish the authority of the 
Task Force concerning operational budget via the 
Commissioner of Public Safety, Lloyd Phillips. Financial 
spending limits, accountability measures and financial authority 
are included in this Directive, which was passed by consensus.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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